
04.02.2022  

Dear Families,  
 

The children have been thinking about the Queenõs Jubilee this week in Collective Worship 

May ð letters to the queen, parades, puddings, dress fancy, top hats and tiaras, street 

parties with the community, decorated fences, hedges, trees, and crowns for everyone ð 

watch out for their letters and flyers asking for your participation and help! (Mrs Cawthorn 

has her outfit ready as our Queen ð does anyone have a golden coach we can borrow?) 
 

Seventy years as Queen is an incredible achievement and her reign spans decades of 

immense change and achievement. It would be wonderful if we could celebrate that in 

seventy different ways ð if you have any ideas, artefacts, stories or suggestions, please let 

us know.  
 

Thank you again to everyone for helping us to contain the virus in school to a minimum; the 

half term holiday will help the situation and give everyone a well -deserved break.  
 

Enjoy the outdoors this weekend and Kung Hei Fat Choi or Happy Chinese New Year to you 

all. 
 

Love Mrs B x  
 

P.S. Have you been to see òSing 2ó yet ð what an uplifting film for a windy February weekend!  

As part of their studies, on Friday 11th February, Year 1 and 2 will be visiting The Lincolnshire Life Museum to 

look at their collection of old toys and then the Cathedral to see the Museum of the Moon and time permitting 

they will also have a look around the Cathedral.  
 

They will be leaving school at 9:15am and will return by the end of the usual day.  All children will need to wear 

school uniform, sensible shoes (as they will be walking from The Lincolnshire Life Museum to the Cathedral) 

and have a warm waterproof coat.  They will also require a packed lunch and plenty to drink.    
 

We kindly ask for a contribution of  £10.00  towards the cost of this visit, payment can be made via Parentmail 

or at the school office by Monday 7th February, 2022. Unfortunately, if we do not receive sufficient 

contributions for this visit it may not be able to go ahead.  

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 

Year 1 and 2 visit Lincolnshire Life Museum and Lincoln Cathedral.  

 

I/We consent to éééééééééééééééééééééééé the above visit and enclose a contribution of Ã10.00 

towards the cost.  

 

 

Signed éééééééééééééééééééééé.   Date ééééééééééééééééééééé.. 



Diary Dates 2021/2022  

 

FEBRUARY 

11th  Y6 Parentsõ Meetings with Mrs Roberts 

11th  Y1 & 2 visit Lincoln Life Museum & Cathedral  

11th  End of Term 3  

21st   School Opens - Term 4  

22nd  Y2 Parentsõ Meetings with Mrs Langdale 

24th   Y4 Parentsõ Meetings with Miss Wickland 

25th   YR Parentsõ Meetings with Mrs Sherwood 

 

MARCH 

1st  Y1 Parentsõ Meetings with Miss Newson 

3rd   Y3 Parentsõ Meetings with Mr Goddard 

3rd   SA Film Night - Encanto 

4th   Y5 Parentsõ Meetings with Mrs Search 

17th   SA Film Night - Peter Rabbit 2  

18th   Red Nose Day 

21st   Odd Sock Day  

26th   SA Breakfast with Bunny.  

31st   End of Term 4  

 

APRIL  

1st  Staff Training Day  

20th   School OpensñTerm 5  

 

MAY 

27th   End of Term 5  

 

JUNE   

6th   School OpensñTerm 6  

 

JULY  

22nd  End of Term 6  

 

Happy Birthday  

 

William  

All clubs will be running next week:  

Monday Fun, Food and Fitness 

  Choir 

  Football with JB Sports  
 

Wednesday STEM - Last one. 
 

Thursday  Dance 

  Girls Football  
 

Friday  Drama 

 

All clubs finish at 4:30pm  

 

The above clubs will continue next term except 

STEM club.  

On Fridays Year 2 will begin swimming again after the holidays.  
 

We, kindly, ask for a contribution of Ã32.25 towards the cost of Term 4õs swimming. Payments can be made via 

Parentmail or at the school office.  
 

If the children would like to bring a small snack and a drink for after swimming they are welcome to.  

 

ñññññññññññññññññññññññññññññññññññññ- 
 

Year 2 Swimming -  Term 4 . 

 

I/We enclose a contribution of £32.25 towards the cost of swimming for Term 4.  

 

Childõs name ééééééééééééééééééé. 
 

 

Signed ééééééééééééééééééééééé..    Date ééééééééééééééééééééééé..  



 

This week two types of little flowers have appeared in the garden.   First the snowdrops are 

beginning to appear in the grass and in flower borders.   They just keep appearing each year, with 

ever increasing numbers.   They are such pretty little flowers with their white petals and green 

markings.  Have you seen them in the church yard?  
 

The other flowers are called aconites and grow in small clusters under the rose arch as well as at 

the edge of the orchard.   For many years we only ever had 3 flowers from one plant.   Then I 

cleared the soil around the plant very carefully and ever since more plants and flowers have 

appeared each year.   If you want to see a carpet of aconites they pop up every Spring, under the 

trees near the double gate entrance to Alford Manor House.  
 

I have been watching the flower seeds that I planted as you went back to school last 

September.   They have been in the cold frame all winter and seem to be growing well.   They are 

protected by the sides of the frame from cold weather and wind.   I will be able to plant them in 

the garden in a couple of months time.  
 

Happy gardening, 

Love Mrs Fulwood. 

Appointments can be booked via Parentmail.  
 

Reception   Friday 25th February with Mrs Sherwood  

Year 1   Tuesday 1st March with Miss Newson  

Year 2   Tuesday 22nd February with Mrs Langdale  

Year 3   Thursday 3rd March with Mr Goddard  

Year 5   Friday 4th March with Mrs Search  

Year 6   Friday 11th February with Mrs Roberts  

 

Please note: There is an error on Parentmail, it may show the wrong 

teacher! Please ignore this.  



If your child is starting primary school or transferring to secondary school in September 

2022 they may be eligible for school transport.  If you think your child is eligible please apply 

for transport as soon as you have your offer of a school place.  Applications can be made 

online at the website below or a telephone application can be made by contacting the 

Customer Service Centre on 01522 782020.  
 

For more information about the home to school transport policy and online applications please 

go to www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/school -college-transport .  

 

Queries can be emailed to schooltransportapplications@lincolnshire.gov.uk .   

http://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/school-college-transport
mailto:schooltransportapplications@lincolnshire.gov.uk

